
 
 
August 23, 2021 
 

Medi-Cal RX 
 
Dear Provider, 
 
The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) released the August monthly bulletin which identifies 
the transition of pharmacy benefits to the state is resuming. The new transition date is January 1, 
2022: 
 
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/home/ 
 
The bulletin also provides information regarding changes to the contract drugs list as well as a PED 
(Provider Enrollment Division) online inquiry form.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Provider Relations Representative at 661-
664-5000.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Melissa Lopez 
Provider Relations Manager 
 
 

https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/home/

